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Attention Chair  Professor Mary O’Kane
 
I am Secretary of the Boggabri Business & Community Progress Association and at our meeting
this week it was resolved that I write to you and request the organisation of another Public
Hearing in Boggabri before the IPC Panel determines the application. We originally wrote to the
Minister for Planning and Public Spaces requesting this and his staff have directed us to you.
Could you advise if this is to occur and when may that be. Affected residents and development
neighbours are anxious to see the comments from the DPIE and proponent since the last round
of meetings, particularly in these difficult times in the dry west.
 
Thank you
Greg Lamont 




